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R&G Springs Co., Inc.

2587 Millennium Drive | Suite F | Elgin, IL 60140
847.695.2986 | info@RNGsprings.com

5/15/25

RE: Per- and Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (“PFAS”)

Dear Valued Customer,

R&G Springs recognizes the impacts PFAS (per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) have on humans and the
environment and follows changes in the regulatory environment with regards to PFAS. PFAS has been
used throughout many types of industries, and incorporated into thousands of commercial and consumer
products, many of which are commonly found in the home.

R&G Springs’ products do not contain PFAS materials, nor do we source materials that contain PFAS. R&G

Springs Co. is committed to complying with all laws and regulations governing the use of PFAS and we
continue to actively monitor changes.

Sincerely,
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Michael Hudec

President

Disclaimer: THIS STATEMENT IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY, DOES NOT CONSTITUTE A LEGAL REPRESENTATION
AND DOES NOT CREATE OR CONFIRM THE EXISTENCE OF ANY RIGHTS, LIABILIES, OR OBLISGATIONS OF ACT



